
 14 July 2021

Warning concerning fraudulent activities misusing the name of 

the Luxembourg credit institution HSBC Private Bank 

(Luxembourg) S.A.

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public against unknown persons 

misusing the name and address of the Luxembourg credit institution HSBC Private Bank (Luxembourg) S.A. 

These persons which fraudulently pose as advisors of “Banque HSBC” contact without solicitation possible 

investors offering them notably a so-called term passbook or savings account called “Livret Booste” and send 

emails in the address format serviceshsbc@financier.com, service.client@serviceepargne.com and 

private.gestion@serviceepargne.com.

The CSSF would like to specify that the duly authorised credit institution HSBC Private Bank (Luxembourg) S.A. 

is not related to the facts referred to in this warning.
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